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Last year, Senator Bonacic went to Washington D.C. to meet with top scientists at the EPA on gas

drilling.  On January 11, 2012, the EPA filed 26 pages of comments on the State's proposed gas

drilling regulations.  You can read those comments here:  

http://www.epa.gov/region2/newsevents/pdf/EPA%20R2%20Comments%20Revised%20dSGEIS%20Enclosure.pdf
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